
From: Nate Manny [mailto:nate@51eggs.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 4:20 PM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Madrona Schools CUP 

Hello, 

I’m writing in support of the Madrona School Conditional Use Permit for their new campus at 

Lowery Farm. My family has been a part of the Madrona school now for four years, and I’ve been so 

impressed with the school’s dedication to its students and it’s community. They teach and advocate 

for positive involvement, immersive learning and a holistic approach between the environment and 

the students love of learning. The farm has been a wonderful and integral part of it’s curriculum over 

the last couple of years, having the children and the community involved in its teaching through real 

life experience in gardening, woodworking, animal care, and the open space of the imagination. For 

the school to be able to have its new campus on these grounds would be a great learning experience 
for all the children and an enduring asset to the community of the island for years to come.  

Please consider their application for this permit favorably. Thank you for your time in reading this 
letter. 

Sincerely, 

- Nate Manny 

Nate Manny 

51 EGGS 

www.51eggs.com 
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